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Statement by Commissioner for Crisis Management Janez Lenardcic on the
deadly earthquake in Turkey

Brussels, 25 January 2020
It is with great sadness that I learnt of the deadly earthquake that hit Turkey last night.

The European Commission expresses its condolences to all those that have lost loved ones and stands
in solidarity with the people and authorities of Turkey.

Our 24/7 Emergency Response Coordination Centre has been in immediate contact with the Turkish
Civil Protection authorities since the early hours.

At the request of the Turkish authorities, the EU has activated its emergency Copernicus satellite
mapping service to help the first responders working on the ground. We stand ready to provide further
support.
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Press contacts:

Balazs UJVARI (+32 2 295 45 78)
Tim McPHIE (+ 32 2 295 86 02)

General public inquiries: Europe Direct by phone 00 800 67 89 10 11 or by email
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